

Our Bright Future COVID-19 Plan

- All staff must arrive 30 minutes before the start of the program to sanitize, desk,
 chairs, laptops, robots, etc...
- Staff must end programming 15 minutes early so staff and students can sanitize their own area.
- There will be 10 students and 2 staff ratio.
- Staff and students 2 and up must wear a face mask at all times unless 6 feet apart (there would be extra face mask provided).
- All program room doors must be locked to prevent people from coming in and out.
- They must be a hand sanitizer at each desk.
- If a student or staff test positive for COVID-19, Our Bright Future will shut down for 14 days and all staff and students must provide a negative test before returning.